
Reception—Eva 

Y1—Inarah 

Y2—Zayn 

Y3—Victoria 

Y4—Conn 

Y5—Zack 

Y6—Isla 

The Care Bear surprised Mrs Standish 

last week and Miss Barry this week. 

Stars of the Week 

Well done to all our Student and Staff Stars! 

Friday January 25th 2019 

Dear Parents 

This week Infant Students 

joined Canon Frank for Liturgy 

in the Long Room on 

Wednesday. The Liturgy was 

led by Year 2 on their RE Topic 

of ‘Miracles’ with Canon Frank 

sharing stories of some of the 

miracles that Jesus performed. 

On Monday Evening our 

Governors joined us for our 

regular meetings of the 

Finance and Premises 

Committee and Curriculum and 

RE Committee as we continue 

to review and plan together. 

Our improvement works 

continue across the school with 

new resources, furniture and 

displays in all classrooms. 

Many thanks to Mr Agothocli 

and Miss Barry for all their help 

and hard work. 

Ms Da Cintra has looked at all 

the mosaic designs that came 

in to use as many of the 

student ideas as possible and 

will be working with our artists 

to create the new mosaic from 

next week. Thanks to all 

students who submitted 

designs. 

The weather is still a little cold 

so please do ensure your child 

brings a school coat, hat and 

plain navy gloves to school 

each day. 

Wishing you a lovely weekend 

Ms Barry - Head Teacher 

Spiritual Reflection 

Matthew 8  - Jesus Heals a Man With Leprosy 

When Jesus came down from the mountainside, large 

crowds followed him.  A man with leprosy came and knelt 

before him and said, “Lord, if you are willing, you can 

make me clean.”  

Jesus reached out his hand and touched the man.  

“I am willing,” he said. “Be clean!”  

Immediately he was cleansed of his leprosy.  

Then Jesus said to him, “See that you don’t tell anyone. But 

go, show yourself to the priest and offer the gift Moses 

commanded, as a testimony to them.” 



This week Nursery have been exploring 

‘Opposites’. This has ranged from group 

discussions, stories and creating their own 

opposite books. As an extended activity for our 

topic the children enjoyed investigating ‘floating’ 

and ‘sinking’. The children worked in small groups 

and were encouraged to make predictions 

whether the object would ‘float ‘or ‘sink’.  

As part of their Literacy topic Year 1 have been reading 

the book ‘Handa’s Surpise’. This week the class got to 

taste a variety of exotic fruits featured in the book. Yum! 



Mathletics 

Certificates 

Silver—Jeremy 

High Scores—Alex G, 

Victoria 

 

 

 

 

There is no Swimming for Year 6 on Monday 

Due to maintenance taking place at Waddon Pool, swimming 

lessons for Year 6 are cancelled on January 28th.  

Year 3 can still swim as they will be using the smaller pool. 

A reminder to please not block the school drive 

or park on  the Double Yellow lines outside 

school. There is plenty of parking available a 

short walk away on Peaks Hill Rise or further 

down Peaks Hill. 

The Double Yellow lines are there to provide 

extra visibility for children and parents when 

crossing the road outside school. Please do not compromise our children’s 

safety by parking inconsiderately. 

We are hoping to hold a uniform sale in aid of 

the PTA once the weather gets a little 

warmer. 

In the meantime, if anyone neds a woolly hat 

during this cold snap, we do have a large 

stock of second hand hats available from the 

school office for a donation. 



School Calendar  W/C Jan 28th 2019 Staff Emails 

Please feel free to  contact your child’s Teacher directly 

using the email addresses below if you have any 

questions or concerns. Please be assured that Teachers 

will respond as soon as they can, but teaching your 

children comes first, so responses may not be 

immediate. 

Nursery (Ms Hogsden, Mrs Standish, Mrs Khan) 

Nurseryteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Reception (Mrs Saville) 

receptionteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y1 (Miss Forrester) 

lowertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y2 (Ms Byerley and Ms O’Brien) 

uppertransteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y3 (Mrs Devlin) 

preprepteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y4 (Mrs Khan) 

lowerteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Y5 (Mr Grayson) 

middleteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk  

Y6 (Mrs Uberoi) 

upperteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Spanish (Ms Higham) 

spanishteacher@lalehamlea.co.uk 

School Business Manager (Mr Loveland) 

sbm@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Secretary (Mrs Edwards) 

secretary@lalehamlea.co.uk 

Monday 
Jan 28th 

  

Swimming 

11+ 

A/Fitness 

Lego 

Tennis 

Save our 
Planet 

 

Year 3  

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 4&5 

Rec—Y2 

Rec-Y6 

Yrs.3-6 

 

3.30-4.00pm 

1-1.40pm 

3.20-4.00pm 

3.20-4.20pm 

1.05-1.35pm 

Tuesday Jan 
29th 

Homework  

French 

CPFC 

Computer 
Club 

Accelerated 
Maths 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Rec-Y2 

Yrs.3-6 

 

Year 5 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

 

3.30-4.15pm 

Wednesday 
Jan 30th 

Homework 

Games 

Art 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 1–3 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 
Jan 31st 

Drama 

Reading  

Homework 

Am Soccer 

Ballet— 

 

 

SuperSkills 

LAMDA 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Yrs. 3-6 

Nurs/Rec 

Y1 

Y2/y3 

Yrs. 1-2 

12.30-1pm 

1-.1.30pm 

3.30-4pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.15-4.00pm 

4-4.30pm 

4.30-5.15pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Friday Feb 
1st 

Prayer Club 

Art 

Fencing 

Al 

Yrs. 4-6 

Yrs. 1-6 

12.30-1pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

3.30-4.30pm 

Nut Free School 

We have children in school who have severe allergies to peanuts and all nuts. 

Please do not send your child to school with any nuts or peanuts for snack 

time or in their packed lunch, this also includes Nutella, peanut butter and any 

biscuits/ cereal bars  or sauces (pesto) that may contain nuts or nut spreads. 


